
 

10th June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Re: Year 4 Dalesdown Residential Trip 
 
Final reminders:- 
 
1. Arrive at or close to your allotted time (supplied on the recent letter) and pick up on your 

allotted time unless agreed between school and yourself as different.  The lane leading 
up to Dalesdown is very narrow and we will be operating a system via walkie talkies. 
A-H 9.30 – 9.45am I-O 9.45 – 10.00am P-Z 10.00 – 10.15am  

2. Please hand any medications (hayfever tablets, inhalers, travel sickness tablets etc) in a 
named bag to Mrs Glossop on arrival.  If you need to add anything to your child’s medical 
form please come in and change the form by lunchtime today. 

3. Don’t forget to pack the Dalesdown Booklet. 
4. Don’t forget to supply a packed lunch for Tuesday lunchtime, a drink in a drinks bottle, 

rucksack, sun cream, hat and a waterproof coat (hopefully won’t be needed!).  Please 
also pack at least one pair of long trousers to avoid getting ticks on our walks out. 

5. Do not send any money for the tuck shop (this was included in the final payment).  All 
monies should be paid by today. 

6. Please do not send sweets to Dalesdown with your child. 
7. Don’t forget your things needed for the Talent Show. 
8. Remember a stamped addressed envelope for your child to send home one letter. 
9. Collection on Friday is:- 

A-H 12.30 – 12.45pm I-O 12.45 – 1.00pm P-Z 1.00 – 1.15pm 
Please arrive promptly at your allotted time as the children will be really looking forward 
to seeing you. 

 
We look forward to seeing all your children for a lovely week on our Year 4 Residential. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

M Jee 

 
Michael Jee 
Headteacher  
 

 


